
      7th July 2022 

 

 

Diary dates 

08.07.22  Year 3 trip to Sea Life Centre 

08.07.22  Year 5 trip to Parliament, Westminster  

13.07.22  PTFA non school uniform day—filled jam 
jar  

14.07.22  PTFA Summer Fayre 3.30pm 

15.07.22  St George’s Taster day –Y5 whole class 

18.07.22  Willow class trip to White Post Farm 

18.07.22  Y3-6 Sponsored swim 

19.07.22  Y2 Sponsored swim 

19.07.22  Year 6 Leaver’s party—details to follow  

22.07.22  End of term  

Tuberous Sclerosis Day 

An amazing £948.85 was raised at our recent fundraising day! 

Thank you for your support 

Heckington Community Swimming Pool 
 

We have been asked by Heckington Community Swimming pool to help raise some 
desperately needed funds towards replacing their boiler.  

 

We are very fortunate to have an outdoor heated pool facility in Heckington, which the 
children are able to use for their swimming lessons.  

 

Year 3-6 will do a sponsored swim on Monday 18th July  

 

Year 2 will do their swim on Tuesday 19th 
July. 

Swimming kits will be needed on these days. 

  

Sponsorship forms will be coming home 
today. Any support would be greatly 
appreciated. 

This fantastic picnic bench has been kindly 
made by Violet’s Grandfather.. The children 
will enjoy using this for many, many years to 
come. A huge thank you from us all.  



The children have been learning about the Salvation of Christ in RE.  Last week 
they were fortunate enough to visit the church and study the parts of the 
church which teaches us about that, from the stained glass windows to arte-
facts in the church.  We were also taken around church by Captain Chris, who 
taught us about the stations of Christ. 
 



Rowan’s class trip 
to Skegness 

Aquarium  





PTFA News 
 

Non uniform day on 13th July  
Children to bring in a filled jam jar with goodies for the summer Fayre jam jar 
tombola, In return for wearing non school uniform, please fill your jar with 
wrapped sweets, toys, money etc  
 
Wristbands 
Please return your letter to order wristbands for the PTFA summer fayre. This 
wristband will allow each child to access the inflatables as many times as they 
like. Wristbands can also be purchased for siblings attending the fayre. Please 
contact the office should you require another form. 
 
Raffle tickets 
 

Reminder to send back sold and unsold raffle tickets, stubs and money by 13th. 
We have plenty of spare books which can be collected from the school office if 
more can be sold and they will be available to buy at the fayre. 
 

 

We are also taking part in the Big PTA Summer Raffle where each ticket has a 
chance to win 12 £5000 prizes. Online tickets only - a percentage of all tickets 
sold is donated to the PTFA. 
 https://www.bigptaraffle.co.uk/support/heckington-st-andrews--school-ng34 
 

Any offers of help on the day, raffle prizes, cakes 
and soft toys for the teddy tombola will be gratefully 

received. 
Thank you for supporting the PTFA 
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